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Mr. President,
Poland would like to thank the delegation of the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan for the national report and for its participation in the UPR process. We noted significant legal and practical achievements establishing regulations that incorporate some of international standards of the human rights protection and improve the situation of the population, including fight against corruption, empowerment of women and broadening access to health and education. We also appreciate efforts undertaken by the authorities of Afghanistan to comply with the recommendations accepted by the government in 2014.  
At the same time we are alarmed by numerous cases of alleged tortures, ill-treatment, arbitrary arrests or detention. We also note with serious concern the increasing number of recruitment of child soldiers as well as persistence of practices of abuse of children by armed forces, forced child marriages and lack of regulations related to child labour. 
Therefore, we would like to recommend the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan to:

· undertake necessary measures to eradicate the culture of impunity related to war crimes or serious human rights violations by holding perpetrator accountable, and to ensure that all candidates to public offices are persons with no record of such crimes or abuses.
· continue efforts aimed at empowering women.
Moreover, referring to the previously formulated recommendations, we would like to call on the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan to:

·  improve conditions of detention,
· effectively combat the recruitment of children soldiers.

Thank you for your attention.

